
 

 

 

 

 

  

A story of injustice towards two 
differently-abled individuals unfolded a few 
weeks ago at Shaheed Benazirabad. Mr. 
Manzoor Ali and Mr. Ali Mohammad were 
devastated after multiple visits to Pakistan 
Bait-ul-Mal’s office even though they had 
complete documentation including their CNIC 
and disablity certificates. However, they still 
faced disappointments and delays along with 
more visits which was not only a waste of time 
for them but a waste of money and effort too, 
considering their condition. 

They required financial assistance of PKR 20,000 
each but they were unable to receive this 
amount. Mr. Manzoor and Mr. Ali heard about 
Legal Aid Society’s office at Shaheed 
Benazirabad and paid a visit to discuss their 
matter with little hope that they had left after 
facing difficulties. 

Legal Aid Society’s field team facilitated both of 
them with their concern and took this forward. 
An online complaint was filed at the Federal 
Ombudsman online portal. The Federal 
Ombudsperson office took notice of this matter 
and instantly forwarded directions to Bait-ul-Mal 
office at Shaheed Benazirabad. 

Once all the necessary requirements were met 
and fulfilled, Bait-ul-Mal respectfully addressed 
this case and with the help of Legal Aid Society’s 
team, Mr. Manzoor Ali and Mr. Ali Mohammad 
received PKR 20,000 each from Pakistan 
Bait-ul-Mal. 

Legal Aid Society has been dedicated to 
empowering marginalized communities by 
conducting awareness sessions and offering free 
assistance to individuals in need. Once again, the 
Legal Aid Society made sure to extend access to 
justice for citizens of this nation.
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individuals to attain financial 
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